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Sue Monette

From: Dean & Lynnette Halverson <halvy07@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 6:27 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Recycling in Deschutes County

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

I read, through our  DRRH neighborhood next door email site,  that the county is reviewing adding recycle to 
the three rivers area.  
 
I am totally for this. In fact it's long overdue.  
 
 My input:  It should include glass,  comingle recyclables and yard debris.  
 
YES, please add this service.   
 
Lynnette Halverson  
PO Box 3945 
Sunriver 
 
 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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